
The Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association (BCNA) Steering Committee 
opposes the proposed PUD zoning for 425 Riverside and rejects granting any 
(added) entitlement or re-zoning to any SCWI property until a financial 
framework such as a TIFF and/or PID specific to the area plan is in place. 

(Passed by unanimous vote at 10/2/2017 monthly meeting)  


